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The Arkansas Attorney General's office has information about reporting identity theft and protecting

yourself.

The Federal Trade Commission has a step-by-step guide on how to report identity theft and create a

recovery plan.

If you believe someone has filed unemployment insurance in your name, you need to report it

immediately. Learn more here: Is a scammer getting unemployment benefits in your name?

Courtesy of Arkansas Division of Workforce Services.
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https://arkansasag.gov/consumer-protection/identity/column-one/im-a-victim-what-should-i-do/
https://arkansasag.gov/consumer-protection/identity/column-one/im-a-victim-what-should-i-do/
https://www.identitytheft.gov/
https://www.consumer.ftc.gov/blog/2020/06/scammer-getting-unemployment-benefits-your-name

